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In 2019, Victor approached the EOPS and Transitions Program for
assistance in enrolling in school. He was looking for HOPE. While working
full-time, Victor has been able to maintain a very successful academic
record, all while taking the time to help his peers. During the 2019 summer
session, Victor would take the time to help his classmates with
assignments. He would ensure that they had a grasp of the technology
expectations of the class and program so that his classmates would be
able to succeed in the summer and future semesters. Victor even carved
out time to contribute to SBCC as the Student Ambassador for Guided
Pathways. He is currently majoring in Philosophy with an ambition to
transfer to a UC and eventually teach. Victor, all of us in EOPS and the
Transitions Program are proud of your academic and personal
achievements!


